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17 August 2021 
 
Jaspreet Chana 
Camden Planning Solutions Team 
 
Re: Planning Reference 2021/2320/P, 15-17 South End Road 
 
Dear Jaspreet,  
 
Many thanks for forwarding us notice of this application. 
 
We do not object to the proposed location of the air conditioning units but are concerned 
about possible noise pollution affecting the amenity of those living in this densely populated 
mews.  We cannot tell from the materials supplied how noisy the air conditioning units will 
be but would ask that Camden consider this issue carefully before approving this 
application. 
 
Noisy equipment would be contrary to DH1 of the Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan, which 
requires new development to protect the amenity of neighbours. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Janine Griffis 
Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum 
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